
Feedback: CPSI Bargaining Chamber 

Relocation of CPSI office 

As members are aware, the Centre for Public Service Innovation (CPSI) office was temporarily 

accommodated at the Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA). However, concerns were 

raised by members regarding the insufficient office space, which was too small to accommodate all 

employees adequately. 

 

The PSA took decisive action, demanding that the employer should prioritise the health and safety of 

employees in line with occupational health and safety (OHS) standards. In response, the employer 

confirmed that a new building has been identified and that a quotation has been submitted to the 

Department of Public Works and Infrastructure for approval. To ensure that the new office meets required 

safety and working conditions, the PSA insisted on conducting an in-loco inspection, which will include 

the Department of Employment and Labour. The PSA maintains that if the new office does not comply 

with OHS regulations, it will not support the relocation of employees to the building. The employer has 

agreed to this demand, and the inspection is scheduled to take place on or before 28 February 2025. 

 

The PSA will continue to closely monitor the process and will update members. Members’ safety and well-

being remain the PSA’s top priority. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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